
PEP Rally! 

Every year on November 15th communities across the State celebrate 
Texas Recycles Day.  Texas recycles Day aims to raise public awareness 

of the economic and environmental benefits of recycling.  Residents 
save money each year that recycling is utilized as they avoid the cost of 
new expensive landfills. Recycling also conserves our natural resources 
and save energy.  Making this a win-win for every resident of the Pan-

handle region.  Many communities are already recycling every day.  Ac-
cepting items such as cardboard, scrap metal, newspapers, office paper, 

plastics, batteries, scrap tires, electronics, used motor oil, concrete, 
yard clippings and wood waste.  If your community is ready to become a 

PEP Superhero, please call Lori with PRPC at (806) 372-3381.  

PEP Superheroes! 
Left to Right: Lori Gunn, James Watt, Joe Neal Shadle, Danny Gaines, Brent 
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